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Christina Lee

From: San Francisco CASA <jackie=sfcasa.org@cmail20.com> on behalf of San Francisco 
CASA <jackie@sfcasa.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 4:30 PM
To: Christina Lee
Subject: May Newsletter

Announcements 

May is National Foster Care Awareness Month! 

Visit the National Foster Care Month website for tools on how to raise 

awareness.  

Battery Powered Grant Competition 

SFCASA is a finalist for a Battery Powered grant of as much as 

$200,000. We’ll be presenting our case to Battery Powered members on 

May 22nd, and members will then vote on June 10th. If you are a 

member of The Battery and/or Battery Powered, please contact Paul 

Knudsen at paul@sfcasa.org for more information.  

  

SFCASA is looking for Engagement Opportunities 

If you are a member of a religious or other organization, and/or work for 

a company that might be open to hosting a presentation on SFCASA 

please let us know. If you have an opportunity in mind, please contact 
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Sophia Smart, our Community Engagement Specialist, at 

sophia@sfcasa.org. 

2019 Fostering Change Gala – Thank You! 

Thank you to all our advocates and supporters who attended our 

Fostering Change Gala last month! The event raised over $830,000 and 

had an awesome turnout! We heard heartwarming speeches from 

SFCASA client Will and his advocate Robert, as well as our Board Chair 

Lisa Pearson. We rounded out the night with a fun auction and lots of 

dancing! Check out the pictures and full write up here: 

www.sfcasa.org/blog 

  

CE Opportunity - Watch HBO "Foster" Documentary 

The documentary explores the world of foster care through compelling 

stories from the Los Angeles County Department of Children and Family 

Services. Click here to learn more about FOSTER. 

To receive two hours of CE credit, email a short reflection about what 

you learned to your Case Supervisor, cc’ing training@sfcasa.org. 
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